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Copenhaver Construction requests the extension of 29 days to our contract for the Julian Street Improvements 

project. Copenhaver encountered substantial delays in getting the underground structures for this project.  We 

diligently worked to find solutions to the delays and switched over to work on anything else we could on the 

contract that was not controlled by the underground structures. This allowed Copenhaver to continue to make 

some progress on the contract for a couple weeks, though it was not an efficient way to work. Ultimately, we 

have reached the point where an extension to our completion date is necessary due to:  

1) Material delays by Old Castle.  

2) Inlet Special change and Production time by Norwalk Tank. 

The extension of 29 days to our contract will move the substantial completion date from October 1, 2021 to 

October 30, 2021, and we propose a final completion date of November 15, 2021. 

 

 


